
LEARN
Come out to our live educational event on Saturday, February 3, 2018 at 10am to learn 

more about Physician-Assisted Suicide and how to oppose it. Check the Maryland 

March for Life website for more details about locations across the state. A recorded 

version of the event will take place on Tuesday, February 6, 2018 at 7pm.

TAKE ACTION
During this event, the community will come together locally to create a strategic 

action plan to mobilize against Physician-Assisted Suicide. 
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